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  Welcome to school!  We hope you’ve had a lovely summer!  

Favourites !
Our Autumn topic ‘favourites’ runs until the end of December.  We are thinking about all your child’s favourite things so in dance we will choose favourite music, in art their favourite way to paint and in music their favourite songs.  We will use this theme to encourage your child to communicate their choice.
First of all there will be lots of activities to help your child settle in and we will focus on building relationships and establishing communication.
Hopefully you have all filled in the questionnaire about your child’s favourite things-we will use this to plan our lessons so that they are especially motivating for your child.  
Our book this term will be ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’.  It has lots of opportunities for the children to communicate their favourites too!
In Maths we are finding and counting bricks to build with and problem solving with different colours and sized balls, and sequencing big and little sand castles.
If you have any questions please write in the home school book or use the class email. Please check your child’s SOLAR once you have your password to see what they are doing in class. We love to hear from you! 
Many thanks
The Reception Team
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